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DR. VERONICA C. GARCIlA BiLL RICHARDSON
SECRETARY OF EDUCATION Govemaor

Movember 26, 2008

Ms, Cynthia Nava, Superintendent
Gadsden Independent Schools

P.O. Drawer 70

Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Ms. Nava:

The Public Education Department (PED) is curtently allocating $3 nillion dollars from the New School
Development Fund for non-operating costs unique to the first year of operation of a new school. The funding
was made available through Senate Bill 146, laws of 2008, chapter 90, section 7. We are pleased to announce
that the PED has approved an award of $184,250 to the Gadsden Independent Schoo! District, to purchase
technology, textbooks and library books at Chaparral High School. The award can be used only for the
project and purposes specified [n order to budget these funds, please submit a signed Budget Adjustment
Request in the amount of $184,250 utilizing Fund Code 27102 and Revenue Code 43202.
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121, Santa Fe, New Mexico 85705. Deadline for the acceptance of 1his grant is December 12, 2008. All
districts are advised to expend these awarded funds, as well as past award balances, in a timely manner.

Congratulations and best wishes as you continue your work to prov de the best possible education to the
children of New Mexico. Should you have any questions, please contact Antonio Ortiz at (505) 827-3863 or at
antonio.ortiz | @state.nm.us.

Trudv

Secretary of Education
VCGlao

ce: Don D. Moya, Depury Cabinet Secretary of Finance and Operations
PSCOC
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